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For Immediate Release  January 8, 2021 
 

MCTXSheriff Investigating Deceased Male on FM 1485 
 
 

On January 8, 2021 at about 2:00 PM, a member of a litter pickup crew located a deceased unidentified 
white male laying in the tree line located at FM 1485 and Tucker Road in Conroe, Texas. Montgomery 
County Sheriff's Office was notified and Homicide/Violent Crimes Detectives arrived on scene.  The 
identity of the male and the circumstances surrounding the cause of death of the deceased male are under 
investigation at this time. No other information is available. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Specialist Thomas Smith 
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 
Administrative Services 
Follow us @MCTXSheriff 

 

http://www.mctxsheriff.org
https://www.facebook.com/MCTXSheriff/?ref=bookmarks
https://twitter.com/MCTXSheriff?lang=en
https://www.instagram.com/mctxsheriff/
https://nextdoor.com/agency-detail/tx/montgomery-county/montgomery-county-sheriffs-office-4/

